Article in NACo eNews (electronic newsletter), January 11, 2011:

New pipeline safety report now available

A new report by the Pipelines and Informed Planning Alliance and the U.S. Department of
Transportation recommends nearly 50 planning practices to help local governments improve
pipeline safety. NACo assisted in the development of the report by identifying elected county
officials and key county professional staff such as planners for the report’s researchers. To view,
click here. Contact: James Davenport ¢ 202.661.8807
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